
  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE-2024 

Village of Romeo and Romeo Industrial Park 
 

The Village of Romeo DPW will be flushing the hydrants according to the following: 

   

September 23th and September 24th, 2024 

 

Area 1: Any hydrants on the West side of N 

 Main Street within the village limits.   
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                 Area 1     Area 2 

                         _______________      _____________ 

 

                ST. CLAIR (32 MILE) 

                         _______________                _____________  

 

                                                                       Area 1 S             Area 2 

     

September 25th and September 26th, 2024 M 

  A 

Area 2: Any hydrants on the East side of I 

 Main Street within the village limits N 

 

Please Note:  September 25th and September 26th will include the Industrial Park  

    

All Flushings will take place between the hours of 12:00 am (midnight) and 5:00 am (morning).  

Please make arrangements to have your water softener regenerate its cycles during non-flushing 

hours. 

 

The flushing of the hydrants may cause discoloration of the water throughout the village 

for a short period of time.  Please note this when washing your clothes. 

 

If your property is outside the village limits and serviced by village water or is located within 

the Romeo Industrial Park, please review the schedule accordingly.  Your cooperation in this 

matter is greatly appreciated. 
 

Jamie Lucero     

Romeo Village Clerk 

(586) 752-3565                        


